
NEWSLETTER 
6 June 2017 
 
Principal: Jennifer Horgan  
(M.Ed., B.A., Dip. Ed. Leadership) 
Email:  etaieri@east-taieri.school.nz 

Web:  www.easttaieri.school.nz 

Phone:  489 6737 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

I hope that families enjoyed the long weekend, making the most of yesterday’s 
sunshine. 
Constable Ross Greer will be monitoring traffic around the school and carpark. He has 
suggested that parents look at different places, other than the carpark, to collect 
their children after school.  This would avoid the long line of cars waiting to turn from 
Cemetery Road in to Gladstone Road. 
 
CHATBUS MUFTI DAY FUNDERAISER 
Thank you from the Student Council to everyone who contributed to our Chatbus 

Fundraiser last 
Friday. There 
were some 
amazing 
outfits and 
$371.60 was 
raised. 
Chatbus is a 
valuable 
resource 
supporting the 
well-being of 
our children 
by providing 
counselling 
when 

needed.  The Chatbus is in our school every Friday 
and children can choose to attend the bus or parents 
and teachers can recommend them to the service. 
 
WELCOME 
We welcome Emily Wang into Room 10 and Kacie 
Woo into Room 9.  We wish them happy times at East 
Taieri School. 
 
 
 

Est 1853
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QUIZ NIGHT FOR MULDER FAMILY - RSA on June 22nd at 7pm. 
Eterei Stonelake and Kelli Najafi are organizing a Quiz Night to help raise money to 
support the Mulder family through this difficult time. We hope that there will be 
great community support for the event.  Only 17 teams left to go to fill up the event, 
so we've already had great interest.  Go into the following link for more information 
regarding the Quiz Night. 
https://www.facebook.com/events/1701017226580205/?ti=icl 

 
 

         DISCOVERY TIME STARS           
- Carerra Mulder - for helping others 
- Jessie Roff - for sharing 
- For Participating & Contributing: Hannah Hopkins, Roma Daniell, Samantha 

Shaw, Emily Brensell, Isabella Thomson, Lilly Carter, Tyler Cameron, Jessie 
Harvey, Hector Rohloff,  

 
 
FUTURE FOCUSED EDUCATION 
OPPORTUNITY TO HEAR INTERNATIONAL PRESENTER MARK 
OSBORNE – 15 JUNE 
We are delighted to be able to offer parents and caregivers the 
opportunity to hear internationally renowned presenter Mark 
Osborne explain how schools are preparing students for 'their 
future; not our past'.  
Mark has worked with both East Taieri and St Clair Schools on 
the development of a collaborative approach to teaching as 

well as promoting learner agency in our students. 
We are offering two parent sessions on Thursday 15 June – one at East Taieri 
School, 4.00pm – 5.00pm and the other at St Clair School 7.00pm – 8.00pm. 
 
Outline of presentation:  ‘Future Focused Education’ 
Schools, just like many other parts of our community, are experiencing significant 
change. They are trying to keep pace with rapidly evolving technology, changes in the 
world of work, and the demands being placed on our young people. This presentation 
will look at some of the key trends impacting on education and how schools are 
responding to these trends by adopting innovative approaches not only 
to what and how students learn, but also where they learn. Come along to hear how 
schools are preparing students for 'their future; not our past'.  Mark Osborne is 
Director of Leading Learning Ltd and has been a teacher, school leader and consultant 
for more than 20 years. He works nationally and internationally on future-focused 
education, innovative learning environments and educational leadership, helping 
schools build great places to learn and the capability to make the most of those 
spaces. Mark is also a doctoral researcher at the University of Melbourne currently 
looking at change leadership in innovative learning environments.  Prior to becoming 
a consultant, Mark was on the foundation leadership team at Albany Senior High 
School. He has also worked extensively in libraries, with digital technologies and in 
makerspaces, working to create diverse, inclusive communities that help each 
other learn, innovate and find fulfilment. 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1701017226580205/?ti=icl


 
 
 
 
LOST 

-  A rainbow multi-coloured jacket – size 10, missing from Room 4, belonging to 
Chelsea Cross. 

- A new pair of sketchers size 3, belonging to Rhys Lewis from Room 6.  They are 
very distinctive – navy/orange/black with flashing lights on side.  Named in the 
inside of the tongue of the shoe.   

 

WEATHER STORIES FROM ROOM 6 
 
Sunshine 

Sun can warm your back 

You could put a sprinkler under your tramp 

But beware! The sun 

Can burn you up like a sausage. 
By Harrison Corbett 
 

 The Rain.  
It was pouring with rain. I grabbed my umbrella. My gumboots were full of 
water. When I was walking my gumboots went splish slosh. There was a little 
breeze, not enough to blow my umbrella down. I was soaking wet. When I got 
home I looked like a dribble monster. I went to the window and saw ripples 
dripping on the puddles. 
 By Mbali Zuba 
 

 Rain 

One day it was pouring down. The rain splatted and hissed, and made ripples 
and puddles. It rumbled and tumbled to the ground. It soaked me. I stepped in 
cold puddles. Ripples and puddles were everywhere. 
 By Ruby Hayes 
 

 Weather 

Thunder and lightning are two bad weathers 

And tornadoes maybe three 

I like sunshine because  
I get to ride my bike. 
 By Hugo Niak 
 

  

Disappointment 
Today it is very cloudy. The clouds are misty and covering Saddle Hill. The 
trees are more still than a turtle. It is drizzling, and everything is wet. The 
clouds are dark. I thought it was going to be sunny. 
 By Roma Daniell 
 

 
 

FOCUS VALUE ~ THINKING OF 
OTHERS 



 
DISCOVERY TIME 
Children will lead and plan activity sessions but it is a great opportunity to come and 
work alongside your child as a leader and provide them with support.  We would also 
love grandparents and parents to come and take small groups as well. 
If you are available to come along, even once, and take a small group for an activity it 
would be hugely appreciated.  Examples of activities you might like to take are 
cooking, art, craft, woodwork, sports skills, board game sessions, 
photography……….anything you like!  There can be remuneration of costs of materials 
if necessary.   
Please fill in the form below return it to your child’s teacher or contact Sarah O’Neill - 
sarah@east-taieri.school.nz 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Regards 
Discovery Time Team 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-Name: 

Contact phone number: 

E-mail address: 

Date ( 11:20-
12:30) 

I am available to 
come 
(Please tick) 

Activity I will take and maximum number 
of children. 

Friday 16 June   

Friday 22 June   

Friday 29 June   

 
 
 

Term 2 Dates 

JUNE  

9 Room 5 Assembly 

15 – 16 Year 4 Sleepover – Group 1 

22 – 23 Year 4 Sleepover – Group 2 

25 – 29 Year 4 Sleepover – Group 3 

JULY  

4 & 5 School Interviews 

7 Cultural Assembly 

Home & School BBQ 

Grandparents Day 

End of Term 2 

Term 3 24 July – 29 September 

Term 4 16 October – 18 December 

WANTED FOR ROAD 
PATROL 

Wanted to fill in on Monday 
mornings on Gladstone Road 
South.  
Dates:   19th and 26th June, 
3rd and 24th July.  
Contact Justine: 027 2600 269 
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Onyx Mililtaires Under 12 Marching Team is looking to welcome new girls aged 7 

to 12 years old to our team for the 2017 – 2018 season. No problem if you’re new to 

marching – our experienced coaches will teach you our unique sport, and in the 

process, you’ll gain confidence, co-ordination and commitment. During our season 

you’ll travel, make new friends, learn new skills, and have a lot of fun in the process. 

If you’re interested in hearing more, please ask your parent, grandmother or 

caregiver to call Michelle on 45030964 or email us at onyxmilitaires@xtra.co.nz 

You can also find us on facebook – just look for Onyx Militaires. 

We’re looking forward to showing you why many girls join our sport and move 

through our other age grade teams over the coming seasons. 

   

 

 

 

Early Years Toolbox Parenting Course (0-6 years) 

Wednesday 26 July- Wednesday 30 August 2017 

7pm – 9pm 

Fuel Church Main Rd Fairfield 

In six sessions over six weeks, this small group course is designed to help you during these 
important first years of your child's development.  

No one will influence your child's future more than you will.  The six sessions are bursting 
with great advice, humour and encouragement.  

Covers parenting styles, tools for engaging cooperation, discipline, making memories and 
much more. 

$75.00 per person $110.00 per couple.  Need a subsidy?  Just ask.   

For more information or to register email Lynette ph: 0274219777 

Book online: http://www.theparentingplace.com/event/early-years-toolbox-

course-fairfield-dunedin/ 
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